
From: Norman Arendt <normarendt@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 8:47 PM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com> 
Subject: in support of zoning petition 11919 
 
I  a m  in  su p po rt  o f t he  r ez on in g of  th e  q ua rr y to  br in g it in to  c on fo rm a nc e .   It is  a vi ab le  b us in es s in  th e T ow n  o f R u tla n d an d de se rv e s t o co nt in ue  t o ex is t.   T ho se  o p po se d to  th e  q ua rr y w h e n t he y  p ur ch as ed  l an d th e qu ar ry  w a s t he re  a nd  o p er at in g  

Z j Q c m Q R Y F p fp tB an n erS t ar t 

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  
This message came from outside your organization.  

 

Z j Q c m Q R Y F p fp tB an n erE n d  

I am in support of the rezoning of the quarry to bring it into conformance.  It is a viable business 
in the Town of Rutland and deserves to continue to exist.  Those opposed to the quarry when 
they purchased land the quarry was there and operating so this is nothing new.  The new 
expansion to the south actually improves the situation, moving the access to a safer location and 
taking the mining operation to the south away from the homes.  I would not be surprised either if 
the home owners to the north that oppose this petition receiving a reduction in the purchase price 
of their homes because of the quarry operation.  They are a good business in the township.  This 
is the kind of issue that Wisconsin ACt 67 was created to address to provide a legal means for 
these businesses to continue to exist. 
 
 
--  
Norman Arendt, PhD, 
Town of Rutland resident 
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